Plan Commission Meeting — May 27, 2025 — 5:30pm — Town of Lisbon Hall

The meeting was called to order by Chairman, Bill Pfaff. Plan commission members
present were, Janet Barrett, Sharon Bollig, Dwayne Haschke & Ezra Williams. Also
present was Kevin Wetley and Clerk, Andrea Hawkins.

The meeting was properly posted on 5/12/25.

The purpose of the meeting is to discuss possible changes to the Zoning Ordinance.

It was recommended that the zoning ordinance should be amended to include 1 cube
type storage container per parcel (Ag & Commercial only) up to 53’ long OR 2
containers with a combined length of 53’. Also, since there are so many non-permanent
structures going up, it was also recommended that any structure 150 square feet or
larger should require a permit regardless if it is permanent or not. This way it will
require those structures to meet setback requirements. Hawkins had contacted Curran
in advance of the meeting to get verbiage needed to add solar farms allowed by
conditional use and the plan commission agreed that this should also be added. No
action was taken at this meeting. A public hearing will be scheduled at a later date.
Motion by Pfaff, second by Barrett to adjourn the meeting. Meeting adjourned. 6:10pm



